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Board Policy Reference and Compliance: 

The Administration will present a recommendation to the Board to approve the purchase of HVAC equipment at 
Grand Prairie Fine Arts Academy Gyms. 

 

The geothermal lines that service both gymnasium HVAC units have failed and need to be replaced. It is the 
recommendation of a third-party engineering firm that these HVAC units be replaced with roof top units (RTU).  
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HVAC at Grand Prairie Fine Arts Academy Gyms  

Joel Falcon, Chief of Operations   
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